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Subject: 2006 UBCM Resolutions
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Sun, 28 Jan 2007 21:47:09 -0800
To: "Richard Walton, Mayor" <mayorwalton@dnv.org>, Alan Nixon <anixon@dnv.org>, Doug
Mackay-Dunn <dmackay-dunn@dnv.org>, Janice Harris <jharris@dnv.org>, Lisa Muri <lmuri@dnv.org>,
Mike Little <mlittle@dnv.org>, Robin Hicks <rhicks@dnv.org>
CC: James Ridge <James_Ridge@dnv.org>, NVD Council <dnvcouncil@dnv.org>, FONVCA
<fonvca@fonvca.org>

Mayor & Council:

At a recent meeting of the Federation of NV Community Associations, a discussion ensued over the 2006
UBCM resolutions and their importance to our municipality. As a result of this discussion it was
unanimously resolved that FONVCA request from Council a summary of those resolutions that were
primarily relevant to the District of North Vancouver, and that this summary be made easily available to the
public on-line.

Sincerely,
Brian Platts
Federation of NV Community Associations
Ph. 604-988-5594


